






10th Asian Wushu Championships

Message from IWUF President Gao Zhidan

In this vibrant summer, wushu talents from all over Asia gather in Macao, an
energetic city of sports, to celebrate in the grand opening of the 10th Asian
Wushu Championships. On behalf of the International Wushu Federation
(IWUF), I would like to extend my sincere greetings and warm welcome to all
the athletes, coaches, judges, media and wushu friends!

Wushu is an extensive and profound sport with a long history. Thanks to the
joint efforts of the international wushu family including the Asian wushu
community over these years, wushu has flourished around the world. The
IWUF now has 160 member associations across five continents; wushu has
become an official sport of the Dakar 2026 Youth Olympic Games; Tai Chi has
been inscribed by UNESCO on the Representative List of the Intangible
Cultural Heritage of Humanity.

As an important pillar of the IWUF, the Wushu Federation of Asia (WFA) has
been forging ahead with an enterprising spirit since its foundation in 1987. It
has successfully promoted the inclusion of wushu programs into the Asian
Games, the Southeast Asian Games, the South Asian Games and other major
sports events, making outstanding contributions to the thrive and development
of wushu in Asia and beyond.

After successfully hosting of the 7th Asian Championships in 2008 and the
11th Asian Junior Wushu Championships in 2023, Macao once again embrace
the opportunity of hosting the 10th Asian Championships, which has attracted
hundreds of wushu players from all over Asia. The competition has injected
fresh vitality into the sustainable development of Asian Wushu and serves as
an exchange platform for Asian wushu athletes to showcase their abilities and
surpass themselves.

Under the strong leadership of Mr. Chan Weng Kit, President of the WFA, and
the members of its Executive Board, Wushu General Association of Macau
(WGAM) and all the staff members of the Organizing Committee are fully
committed to the event organization with responsibility and dedication, leading
to a smooth and orderly preparation. Here, I would like to extend my warmest
congratulations and heartfelt thanks to the WFA, the WGAM, the Organizing
Committee and all Asian member associations!

I wish the 10th Asian Wushu Championships a great success, and wish all the
athletes the best of luck in the Championships and a pleasant stay in Macao.
Let's enjoy the passion and joy!
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